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Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Weber, Members of the Committee, 

 

I am pretty confident schools already track this... I would support this for the purpose 

of giving more to these kids but I am always leery to add one more thing. I think in 

this instance, I am for this- just because we need to know and have this happen for 

these kids. I can tell you though- that if you create a grant program that supports 

these kids and it requires data, then the schools will do it. So this may be a redundant 

bill. 

 

Thank you again for your time!!! Yay education!! :) 

 

Blessings and thank you for your service!  

Emily McIntire 


